
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Wallingford                   Term: Term 5  2022-2023              Topic: Planning an event 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow – what a short half term this has been!  

But one in which we have crammed lots of 

things.  We started the term with a visit to see 

the Bluebells at Bowdown Woods.  It was a 

long walk (!) but a lovely place to explore.   

In English, most of us have been looking at 

planning a holiday.  We have looked at 

famous landmarks around the world and 

researched countries that we would like to 

visit.  We learnt to pack our suitcases and 

how to fill in our passport with the correct 

information.  We even sent a postcard from 

our dream holiday.   

In Maths, we have been doing lots of 

practical measuring around post 16.  We 

have been using a range of measuring 

equipment to measure the length and height 

of objects and have been looking at 

weighing items using a pan balance and 

scales. 

In art we have been learning how to weave 

and are creating a wonderful portrait of King 

Charles. 

In cooking we have been focusing on 

independent cooking skills.  We have made 

spicy tomato pasta and beans and 

scrambled eggs on toast.   

In PE some of us have continued to improve 

our basketball skills, while some of us have 

been enjoying visiting the gym.   

Marcos started a new Work Experience 

placement at Sandham Memorial Chapel, 

joining in with the gardening volunteers there 

– well done Marcos! 

In life lessons we have been learning all 

about anti-bullying with Kieron.    

In topic we have been looking at the life of 

King Charles and his coronation.  We 

watched a clip of the Queen’s coronation 

and learnt about the special items that the 

monarch is given.  We watched a clip of the 

Royal Family on the balcony of Buckingham 

Palace and learnt about the people who 

make up King Charles’ family.  We then 

made his family tree.  Lastly we made a 

congratulations card for the King and posted 

it to Buckingham Palace. 

Have a lovely half term holiday!  
Karen, Sandra, Jessie and Julie 

  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Friday 26th May – End of term 5 and Wallingford Parents’ 

Tea Party 

Monday 5th June - Back to school 

Saturday 24th June – Castle Fest 

Thursday 6th July – Prom 

Monday 17th July – Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 19th July – End of Term 6 

 


